
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for taking an interest in the position of Headteacher at our school.   

 

We are very proud that Ofsted describes St Mary’s as an 'outstanding school' and 

that our pupils reach high standards.  Our school is a happy, secure, inclusive, caring 

and stimulating environment, where children thrive and follow Jesus by living, loving, 

learning and working together.  

 

We believe this is an exciting opportunity for the successful applicant to join a 

welcoming community where care, respect, positivity and warmth permeate the whole 

school; a school that helps all children to ‘be the best they can be.’ 

 

Please take time to consider the supporting information. This will give you an insight 

into our school, its community and our priorities. Applicants are also encouraged to 

look at our website for additional information.   

 

Prospective candidates are encouraged to visit our school and see what it has to offer 

prior to submitting an application.   

 

I look forward to receiving your application. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Wayne Leatherbarrow 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Birchley 
Birchley Road, Billinge, Nr. Wigan, Lancashire WN5 7QJ 

Telephone: 01744 678610    Fax No: 01744 678611    Website: www.bstm.co.uk 

Email: stmaryrcbp@sthelens.org.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Andrea Hymers, B.Ed.(Hons) 

 

 


